
 
  

Extension of last date for receipt of comments on TRAI Study Paper on 
“National Numbering Plan – A revised approach suggested by TRAI for 

achieving greater transparency and efficiency” dated 13.3.2009. 
  

TRAI had released a Paper on “National Numbering Plan – A revised 
approach suggested by TRAI for achieving greater transparency and 
efficiency” on 13th March, 2009. Stakeholders were requested to submit their 

written comments  on the paper by 20th March, 2009. 

 

Representations have been received from some stakeholders requesting for an 

extension of the last date for receipt of written comments on the  paper by four to 

six weeks. The Authority has considered the matter and has decided to extend 

the last date of submission of written comments by all the stakeholders up to 6th 

April, 2009.  

 

Stakeholders are requested to submit their comments on the  paper by 6th April, 

2009. 

 
Sd/- 

(Lav Gupta) 
Principal Advisor I&FN) 


